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MEETING NOTES
In Attendance:
Matt Skeels

Rise Rasch
Bob Carstens

Connor Miller
Jim Lively
Marc McKellar
Doug DeYoung

Chuck Korn

Herb Lemcool

Mary Gillis

Dave Langhorst

Evan Smith

Mark Vanderklipp

Jack Kelly

Glen Lile

Mr. DeYoung called the meeting to order at 11:30am.
The Network members agreed by consensus to accept the draft meeting notes from the June meeting.

Mr. DeYoung began the Wayfinding discussion first, as a number of members needed to leave for other meetings.  The intent is to investigate the placing of signs on the State Highways.  
Ms. Rasch indicated that they are willing to discuss the issue, but there are many side to the issue and the group should invite a wide audience to the discussion.

Mr. DeYoung asked for a group to meet on this topic separately.  Mr. Lile, Mr. Korn, Mr. DeYoung, Mr. Lemcool, Mr. McKellar volunteered to serve on the committee.

Mr. Rasch reported that the Buckley streetscape project would begin after the old engine show in the next two weeks.

The Network group discussed making signs for various Grand Vision projects.  Ms Gillis indicated that the Road Commission can make the signs and Mr. Smith indicated that TC-TALUS has funds remaining from the Grand Vision study that could be used to pay for the signs.  Ms. Rasch volunteered to ask the MDOT Cadillac TSC if the signs could be put up on the Buckley project.

Mr. McKellar asked for the complete streets discussion to be tabled until next month.

The group discussed the time constraints of this meeting time.  Mr. Skeels agreed to send out another meeting time and date poll to determine if there is a better time for this meeting.

The Transit and Rail Sub-committees did not meet.

Mr. Miller discussed the revised Grand Vision website and agreed to go over the website at the next meeting.
Mr. DeYoung reported that the State Transportation Commission would be meeting at the Hagerty Center on Thursday August 25th from 9-noon.

The meeting adjourned at 12:45pm 







